Dallas Police Association’s

December 31, 2021
U.S. Deputy Sheriffs Assoc, Inc.

6300 Ridgelea Place, Suite 511
Fort Worth, TX 0

Dear U.S. Deputy Sheriffs Assoc, Inc.,

On behalf of the Dallas Police Association’s Assist the Officer Foundation (ATO), we thank you
for your donation of $1,000.00 Reserve Police Officer David Ruiz.

We are especially grateful for contributions like yours, as it helps ensure that the foundation can
continue its important mission of assisting officers and their families in their times of need.

Again, thank you for your kind gift and support of ATO...Back The Blue!

Sincerely,
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Edmundo Lujan
Chairman
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The DPAs Assist the Officer Foundation, Inc. is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.
No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.
Federal EIN #75-2823567
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